Harper Grace Hospitals

§) o wEcey,

DEPARTMENT OF LIBRARIES

Ar
April 10, 1986 w%e J 6
I/
lahbé?b ah&b
Peter Spyers-Duran, Director of Libraries chz%e "Qy

Wayne State University
Detroit, MI 48202

Dear Peter:

I am writing now to formalize wy informal announcement that Harper Hospital wishes to
forego its status as a Capital Contributor to DALNET. As I indicated earlier, this

Harper Hospital Librery has lost staff; this has forced attention to finding immediate
solutions for immediate problems. We have found and bought simple, cheap microcomputer
technology (both hard- and software) that did not exist in 1984. Planning for and
implementing its use necessarily reduces the time available to participate in DALNET
Planning; our success with it lessens the urgency for 1987 DALNET implementation at
Harper Hospital.

In addition I plan to retire in October 1986. Not only do I feel a major obligation to
leave this library in as good condition as possible, with systems tested and operating,

I strongly endorse the idea of Harper Hospital's involvement in a southeastern Michigan
network that will allow users to locate and exploit this area's library resources. I am
glad that Harper will be able to buy dial-in access to the databases generated by DALNET
Capital Contributors. 1 hope that when DALNET has settled in after its inevitable
initial trials Herper will be able fully to participate in the mature network. Right now
and for the immediate future, however, it is wise for this library to concentrate on its
own concerns. To do this it is necessary to withdraw from DALNET participation.

I eppreciate having had the opportunity to share in the pPlanning of DALNET and especially
to make friendships among others in the planning groups. I hope Harper Hospital’s
contributions over the past two years have added to the likelihood of DALNET’s Buccess,

Good luck to all.
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